
  

   Classroom News 
Class Name:    Pendennis          Term :      Spring 2  2023     Theme: Machines 

What we have been learning: Some photos of our learning 
Hello everyone, 

 

This term we have continued with our trips 

out and had two successful visits; one to 

Costa the other to McDonalds. As you all 

know, we had the bike-ability people in 

and we all spent a lovely morning trying 

out different bikes. Some of us even had 

a go at riding bikes on our own.  

 

As always we work on our 

communication, English and Maths skills 

during the mornings. The afternoons are 

filled with baking cakes in cooking, game 

playing and working on talking about our 

feelings in PSHE, in Art we have been 

studying the art of Pointillism and 

applying these techniques to our own 

work, we are studying forces in Science, 

been visiting the hydro pool weekly, 

going shopping and some of us enjoying 

choir – we are always busy! 

 

Finally, when it someone’s birthday we 

do like to have a bit of a party! 

 

Have a lovely Easter break and see you 

all on the other side. 

 

The Pendennis Team.  

 

    

     

     
 

  
  

  
 

 

    
  

Dates to remember  
Last day of term is Friday 31st March  

School starts back on Monday 17th April  
 

 


